
Brecon Medical Group Practice 

 
  FLU CAMPAIGN 2023 

 

The practice will be holding dedicated flu clinics from: 25th September 2023 
 

Are you eligible for a flu vaccination? 
 

Please check out our practice website for details on eligibility.  

Request a dedicated appointment through website via Ask the Practice a Question 

form. 

 

www.breconmedicalgroup.co.uk 


